
Desjardins Group Pension Plan  
 
 
Read the 2011 Annual Report and join the Annual Meeting webcast  
 
 
This news article is intended for Desjardins Group Pension Plan members.  
 
The 2011 Desjardins Group Pension Plan Annual Report is now available. We invite all Plan 
members to read it for information on the highlights of 2011 as well as the Plan’s detailed results. 
The Annual Report is available on the Desjardins Group Plans website. To access it, simply click 
the following link: https://www.rcd-dgp.com/en-CA/PrpsRgm/RpprtsAnnls/RpprtsAnnls.htm. 
 
We also hope that many of you will join us at the 22nd Annual Meeting of Members of the 
Desjardins Group Pension Plan to be held at 8:30 a.m. on March 31 at the Palais des congrès 
de Montréal. To attend, you must complete the pre-registration form or register at the meeting as 
described in the Notice of Annual Meeting. 
 
You can also participate in the Annual Meeting by watching the live webcast. Webcast 
registration instructions and a user guide for this event are currently available online at: 
http://www.icastpro.ca/edesj120331a.  
 
Consult the special section of the portal dedicated to Desjardins Group Annual General Meetings 
for more information and links to participate in live webcast activities such as the Desjardins 
Group Pension Plan Annual Meeting.   
 
 
 
Linda Leblond Desjardins Group Pension Plan Division  
Finance and Treasury Executive Division and Office of the CFO   
418-835-4512 or 1-866-835-8444, ext. 4512  
linda.leblond@desjardins.com 

https://www.rcd-dgp.com/en-CA/PrpsRgm/AssmblAnnll/AsCnvctn/AsCnvctn.htm
https://portaildesemployes.mouvement.desjardins.com/En/mouvement/accueil/SectionSpeciale/AGA-2012/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:linda.leblond@desjardins.com

